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The whole junction 10, A4019 widening and the Elms Park development should have planned and considered as one
application.
This has not been done, the public have yet to see a plan showing all three, instead just an overlay which is worse than
useless.
My contention is that all planning should be put on hold until a full plan of all three planned developments is available for
the public to comment on.
Until this is done it is impossible for any constructive criticism, one would ask why this has not been achieved after 2 years
of requesting it.


